
Dolores Boeglin, ecretar 

Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board Minutes 

Wednesday, April 4, 2018 

Regular meeting of Ferdinand Park & Recreation Board was held on Wednesday, April 4 beginning at 
4:30 p.m. in the town hall with Matt Weyer, Mike Steffe, Dolores Boeglin and Tom Lueken in 
attendance. 

Minutes and expense reports were approved with a motion by Mike and seconded by Matt. 

Tom reported that 10 trees instead of the 8 Autumn Blaze Maples would be planted and tee 
maintenance will begin as soon as weather permits. 

Erin Riley haad requested the board to do some maintenance work on the girls little league field to help 
with low spots. Tom suggested that a short term remedy would be to fill needed areas when dry 
enough to get a small truck on the field at the park's expense. This was approved. 

Rob Randle requested use of 18th  St. field for the girls traveling league. He was given approval as 
long as it isn't leased. It is always on first-come basis. 

Mike said sponsor signs at the frisbee golf are almost ready to install. Matt said the fall area at 5' St. 
playground should be completed by mid-June. Paperwork is moving ahead on the Old Town. Lake 
project. 

Netting for the girls little league will be installed when weather permits. 

Tom was given Ok to hire summer help. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 with next meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 2 at 4:30 p.m. In the 
town hall. 
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